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General Administration

Jerusalem, March 16, 2022
Prot. No: 98/2022
Ref: Conclusion Report for the Project of Upgrading School Desks for Several LP Schools

Palestine
GA 270/21

Your Excellency,

On behalf of the Latin Patriarchate of Jerusalem, I express my warm and sincere
gratitude to the Equestrian Order of the Holy Sepulchre and members of the Swiss
Lieutenancy for their genuine contribution to our work and mission, and for extending their
cooperation to complete the several projects of the LPJ.

With your generous donations, we were able to replace the older desks at several L.P
schools with brand new ones to provide the students with the enhanced comfort they need to
enjoy their lessons.

Thank you immensely for your ongoing collaboration with the Latin Patriarchate of
Jerusalem and the Church in the Holy Land. My prayers are with you and all who support

your mission for our people.

LE.Dr.Donata Maria KRETHLOW-BENZIGER, GKI
Suisse Lieutenancy

Rigistrasse 23

6006 LUZERN — Schweiz
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